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According	
  to	
  a	
  decision	
  of	
  UN	
  OOSA,	
  ISPRS	
  received	
  a	
  sponsorship	
  (5000	
  USD)	
  for	
  air	
  tickets	
  for	
  students	
  from	
  
developing	
  countries.	
  

It was agreed by the Council members during the Council meeting in Vienna on 12 February 2014 to spend 
the entire sum for travel expenses of  participants of the EARSeL & ISPRS Young Scientist Days 2014. These 
days will be organized in Warsaw together with the 2nd Polish Student Conference on Geoinformatics and 
Remote Sensing.  

The eligible applicants had to be from developing countries.  

6 participants were selected from proposed students from organizers. Only four students received the air 
tickets as two of proposed have not received the Polish visa and announced that after many urging emails 
shortly before the event. 

Lena H gave over Certificates about the support for travel to the above mentioned event during the 
Opening Ceremony of the 34th EARSeL Symposium (a common planary session for Symposium and 
“Days”. 

The receivers are: 

Dieudonne	
  Mouketou-­‐Tarazewicz,	
  LAGRAC	
  (Univesity	
  OB	
  of	
  Libreville	
  -­‐	
  Gabon)	
  /	
  AGEOS	
  –	
  GABON,	
  	
  

Dunya	
  Abdul	
  Jabbar	
  Naji	
  Al	
  Khazraji,	
  M.A.	
  student.	
  Department	
  of	
  Geography,	
  College	
  of	
  Education,	
  University	
  of	
  
Tikrit,	
  IRAQ	
  

Issam	
  Boukerch,	
  CTS	
  /	
  ORAN	
  University,	
  Department	
  of	
  Geography.	
  Algeria.	
  

Abbas	
  Fadhil	
  Obaid	
  Al-­‐Qaraghuli,	
  Geography	
  PhD	
  student,	
  last	
  year,	
  university	
  of	
  Al	
  Mustansiriyah,	
  IRAQ	
  

The local organizer is University of Warsaw, Faculty of Geography and Regional Studies represented by  

1) Krzysztof Stereńczak, Department of Information Technology and Modelling,  Forest Research Institute, 
 Braci Leśnej 3 Street, 05-090 Raszyn, Poland), 

2) Dr. Anna Jarocińska (EARSeL Newsletter editor) 
3) Bogdan Zagajewski, University of Warsaw  Faculty of Geography and Regional Studies  Department of 

Geoinformatics and Remote Sensing (WURSEL)  Krakowskie Przedmieście 30,  00-927 Warszawa, Poland 
  e-mail: bogdan@uw.edu.pl  tel. +48 225520654, fax: +48 225521521. 
 

Contact person of the “Days”: Krzysztof Stereńczak: K.Sterenczak@ibles.waw.pl and Lena Halounová (as liaison 
from ISPRS) 

More details about the “Days” and all upgrades are published on the web pages 
http://www.earsel.org/symposia/2014-symposium-Warsaw/index.php. 

The programme is attached. 



UN OOSA 

  

 
Lena Halounová, 25 June 2014 


